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Erratum

Vol. 65, No. 20
In the MMWR report, “Possible Zika Virus Infection Among 

Pregnant Women — United States and Territories, May 2016,” 
the following persons should be included in the Zika and 
Pregnancy Working Group: “Nina Ahmad, New York State 
Department of Health; Jennifer White, New York State 
Department of Health.”
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